
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/4/2017 3:43:57 PM
Subject: Re: NDAA - National Defense Authorization Act ~ Website email from Angela Hamilton

​He agrees, but with brevity


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 3:29 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: NDAA - National Defense Authorization Act ~ Website email from Angela Hamilton 
 
Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: angelamlhamilton@charter.net [mailto:angelamlhamilton@charter.net] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 4:26 PM
 
Subject: NDAA - National Defense Authorization Act ~ Website email from Angela Hamilton
 
Lt. Governor Bryant, I wholeheartedly support our troops in the military, and support the GOP's amendment to 
add conscience protections. Defunding the military's coverage of gender transitions is a no brainer & it 
shouldn't even have to be considered. God's laws ALWAYS usurp man's laws. They are a perversion of the 
laws of God, & His laws are non-negotiable. We totally need to roll back the entire Obama transgender policy. 
Angela Hamilton
 

Angela Hamilton
 
618 Shefwood Dr
 
Easley, SC 29642
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